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MEMO 
 
To: Representative Carl Gatto, Chair 
       House Judiciary Committee 
 
Fm:   Representative Wes Keller      
 
Cc:  
 
Date: February 7, 2011 
 
Re: Request for hearing on HB 8 (27-LS0052\A 
  
Please consider this as a request for you to schedule HB 8 “Federal Regulations and Executive 
Orders” before the House Judiciary Committee.  I have included a packet of information and will 
be glad to provide your committee staff a .pdf version if they so desire.  
 
HB 8 puts in place statutory language that Alaska will review and if necessary nullify federal 
regulations and executive orders if it is determined they are unconstitutional or improperly filed. 
More and more the administration is circumventing Congress and imposing its own 
interpretation of the rule of law.  HB 8 gives us a tool to respond. 
 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact my office. 
 
 
  
The information contained in this memo is CONFIDENTIAL and/or privileged.  This memo is intended to be reviewed 
initially by only the individual named above.  If the reader of this page is not the intended recipient or a representative of 
the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, or copying of this memo or the information 
contained herein is prohibited.  If you have received this memo in error, please immediately notify the sender by telephone 
and return this memo to the sender at the above address.   
Thank you 
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